
Follow-Up on Philanthropic Planning 

Discussion 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up on our recent discussion regarding 

philanthropic planning and explore further how we can align our efforts to make the greatest 

impact. 

It was inspiring to learn about your vision and the goals you have set. As we discussed, [specific 

points or ideas that were discussed], and I believe there are numerous opportunities for 

collaboration that we can explore. 

Would you be available for a follow-up meeting next week to delve deeper into our ideas? Please 

let me know a time that works for you, and I will do my best to accommodate. 

Thank you once again for your insights and shared commitment to making a difference. I look 

forward to hearing from you. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


